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MAYORAL VISIT TO OUR SCHOOL NEWSPAPER CLUB

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
MARCH

2nd-4th Year 2 Bikeability

3rd Halle Trip – Years 3 & 4

4th World Maths Day

10th Science Assembly

12th Zoolab visit – Years 1, 2 & 3

13th Sports Relief

16th-18th Year 4 Bikeability

23rd-25th Reception Bikeability

30th Parents’ Conferencing 

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS1 Stop Motion Club/KS1 Irish 
Dancing

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Thurs KS2 Hula Hooping, Yrs 4,5,6 Choir

Fri KS1 Streetdance
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T: 01706 874447
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SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By Amelia and Phoebe, Year 6

Before half term Year 3 went on a 
school trip to Touchstones Museum in 
Rochdale. 

Peyton and Charlotte said that they had 
learnt lots of facts about the Stone age, 
Bronze age, Iron age and Romans.

They had lots of fun!

SCHOOL NEWS

WELL DONE TO OUR FEBRUARY GOLD BOOK WINNERS

RECEPTION - BETH
YEAR 1 - HARRISON
YEAR 2 - CHARLIE
YEAR 3 - PEYTON
YEAR 4 - JACOB  
YEAR 5B - BLAKE
YEAR 5H - LOLA
YEAR 6 - MAISIE

HEARTS & VOICES CONCERT
What a fabulous time choir had at Blackburn Cathedral.  A great evening celebrating school 
choirs coming together with the 2nd Rossendale Scout Group Band to raise £3500 for 
Rossendale Hospice.  We were very proud of every child who took part.  Thank you to 
parents for your continued support and to Ebony and Liv for their amazing tap dancing 
routine.

MAYORAL VISIT TO NEWSPAPER CLUB
On Monday our Newspaper Club had a very special visit from the Mayor and Mayoress of 
Rossendale.  They quizzed them about everything from mayoral chains and jobs to board 
games and birthday parties!  

WORLD BOOK DAY
A reminder that on Thursday 5th March children can come to school dressed as a word.  
Parents/Carers are welcome to come into school at 3.00 p.m. to see what we have been up 
to and share your child’s learning.

A group of children from Year 5 took 
part in a Basketball Tournament this 
week at The Valley Leadership 
Academy.

They were very resilient and had a 
wonderful time.

Well done to everyone!


